HOLY TRINITY CATHOLIC SCHOOL

January 18, 2024

Dear Choir Families -

| wanted to take a moment to thank you for allowing your children to participate in our student
choir. It is plain to see (and hear) how talented they are. | am looking forward to working with
them for the remainder of the 2023-2024 school year. Mrs. Carman will be joining us for choir
practices as well, and will fill in iffwhen | am not available.

Our first major appearance will be at the 10 AM Catholic Schools Week Mass on Sunday,
January 28. Choir members are asked to arrive in the front office of the school at 9:20 AM to
run through the two songs (Jesus in the Morning and Let There Be Peace on Earth) they will
be singing at the Mass. Please be on time as we will need to be over in the church by 9:40
AM. Students should wear their Mass day uniforms (including ties and belts).

We will go back to singing before the Wednesday 9 AM school Masses on January 31. If you
can join us for any or all of our school Masses, please do so. All families are welcome and
students may sit with you during Mass.

Also, please mark your calendars now for the dates of our Wednesday choir practices:
January 24, February 14 and 21, March 6, 20, and 27, April 10, 17, and 24, and May 1, 8
and 22. Students should bring a water bottle and small snack to every practice. Dismissal will
be from the front office at 4 PM. Students not picked up by 4:05 PM will be sent to aftercare
and can be picked up from there.

Again, thank you for your support and partnership.

Blessings,

Karen Luzzo, B.A., M.S.
Principal / Diocesan Preschool Coordinator
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